Oregon Water Resources Department
Water Rights Division

Water Rights Application
Number S-75852

Final Order
Extension of Time for Permit Number S-52955

Application History

On October 2, 2000, Lyle and Tera Isaak submitted an application to the Department for an
extension of time for permit number S-52955. The Department issued permit number S-52955
on November 27, 1996. The permit called for completion of construction of the water
development project by October 1, 1998, and complete application of water to the full beneficial
use by October I, 1999. In accordance with OAR 690-320-0010(8), on October 21, 2008, the
Department issued a Proposed Final Order proposing to extend the time to complete
development of the water development project to October 1, 2001, and/or the time to fully apply
water to beneficial use to October 1, 2001. The protest period closed December 5, 2008. No
protest was filed.

The applicant has demonstrated good cause for the permit extension pursuant to ORS 537.230,
537.248, 537.630 and/or 539.010(5).

Order

The extension of time for Application Number S-75852, Permit Number S-52955, therefore, is
approved. The deadline for completing construction is extended to October 1, 2001. The
deadline for applying water to full beneficial use is extended to October 1, 2001,

DATED: January 20, 200

Tyl

Dwiglt rench, Administrator of
WatenRights and Adjudications

for
Phillip C. Ward, Director

Appeal Rights

Under the provisions of ORS 536.075, the applicant may appeal this order by filing a petition for
review in the Circuit Court for Marion County or the circuit court for the county in which the
applicant resides or has a principal business office. The petition for review must be filed within
60 days after the date this order is served. ORS 183.484.



